
 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy McCoy 
FROM: Nancy Williams McReynolds 
RE:  Donation 
DATE:  September 23, 2008 
 

The following donation has been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept this 
donation on behalf of the school listed below.   
 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 903 
Description:  Cash $9,295.00 
Given By:  Thomas St. PTO 
Purpose:  For Playground Improvements 
Site:   Thomas St. Elementary 
Presented By: Brenda Robinson 
 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 904 
Description:  Cash $5,000.00 
Given By:  State Dept. of Education 
Purpose:  For Administrator of Year Award 
Site:   Lawndale School 
Presented By: Dr. Terry Harbin 
 
 
 


